
Copy of Govt. Letter No.37373/D2/79/PR  dated 8-1-80 from the Director of Public 

Relations, Trivandrum to the Chief Conservator of Forests, Trivandrum. 

 

 

Sub:-  PRD – Payment of advt. charges – clarification issued 

 

Ref:-  Your letter No. A3-62134/79  

 

 

Please refer to the letter cited. As the payment in respect of the advertisement 

issued from 1-4-80 are being arranged by this Deptt. The departmental officers need not 

obtain sanction for the estimates of advertisements charges and also no provision need be 

made in the Budget estimate for 1980-81.  Payment in respect of advertisement issued till 

1-4-80 will have to be paid by the concerned officers. 

         

         Sd/- 

                        For Director 

Endt. On A3-62134/79 (K.Dis) dt. 17-01-80 

 

Copy to all sub-officers for information  

 

 

Endt. On A1-6256/80 dt. 29-5-80 

 

Copy to the Divisional Forest Officers, Kottayam for personal attention and necessary 

action with his Ref: No.C7-994/22-4-80. 

 

c.c. Sections (in office) – TR/KT/ML/CH & MR for information and attention. 

 

 

 

       For Conservator of Forests, Trichur 


